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ONTARIO ASSOCIATION OF CRIME STOPPERS 
 
Re: Crime Stoppers Month  
 
On behalf of all members of the Ontario Provincial Police (OPP), it gives me great pleasure 
to acknowledge and support Crime Stoppers Month. 
 
I applaud the efforts of all Ontario Association of Crime Stoppers members, volunteers and 
supporters who have contributed thousands of hours of volunteer time and financial support 
to the ongoing success of the 38 Ontario Crime Stoppers programs. The OPP remains 
committed to Crime Stoppers through the support of our Community Safety Services team, 
and our many civilian and uniform members who work directly with their local programs. 
 
The existence of criminal activity within our communities is a shared concern. The OPP 
recognizes that we do not police the community – we police with the community. This 
year’s theme, “Helping All Communities Stay Safe,” emphasizes the importance of working 
together, especially during these challenging times, to raise awareness about reporting illegal 
activity and fighting crime. 
 
Once again, I commend Crime Stoppers for the outstanding work being done throughout the 
province. Please accept my best wishes for continued success in 2021.     

 
         Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
 Thomas Carrique, O.O.M. 
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